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Comments: I write in opposition to the Green Mountain National Forest's Telephone Gap logging project. I do not

think it wise to be decimating what remains of old growth forests. I appreciate that there is a need for sensible

forest management, but I think it shouldn't come at the expense of our precious remaining old growth forests and

the endangered species (and other species) living within them. Our climate is already taking a beating!!! Let's do

the right thing!!

 

With thanks,

Sarah Bourne


